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From,
Susanna Smith
1487 Pleasant View Church Rd
Danbury, North Carolina, 27016
(336) 334-5865
09-10-2021
To, 
Ted Smith
1487 Pleasant View Church Rd
Danbury, North Carolina, 27016
(336) 274-8270
Subject: ____________________
Dear Ted, 
I hope you are doing well, honey.
I, Susanna Smith, would like to express my sincere gratitude and love to you. We are finally there, and I couldn’t be happier. Over the years, both of us were craving to hear the good news after trying hard. I want to thank you for trying to conceive with me over and over again despite all the hurdles we faced in the way. Never once in the last two years did you ever mention wanting to give up on having a baby of our own. Even when I had almost given up, you were there to cheer me. I want you to know that I love you for doing that.
There is perhaps nothing more wonderful than the moment we got the news from the fertility clinic a week ago. Since then, you have been on your feet, getting everything ready to welcome our bundle of joy nine months from now. Seeing your fervor and the dedication you have shown over the years towards making this a reality makes me feel like the luckiest person to be alive. Thank you so much for everything. I love you. 
Yours lovingly, 
(Your Signature)
Susanna Smith
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